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Major Changes — Faculty Transitions 
 
Over the past several years, the Review Committee has noted instances of emergency 
medicine residency programs experiencing significant turnover in their core faculty. A large 
proportion of the core faculty changing on the ACGME Accreditation Data System (ADS) 
Faculty Roster in a short period of time represents a major change in the learning environment 
for residents.   
 
To better understand these changes and how they impact programs, the Review Committee 
requests that programs that are anticipating a turnover of greater than 50 percent of their core 
faculty members within a 12-month period disclose this to the Committee.   
 
The following information should be submitted via email to Review Committee staff: 

1. The circumstances of and rationale for the faculty changes 
2. Anticipated effects on the program 
3. Curriculum vitae (CV) of each new faculty member 

 
Send the requested information to Associate Executive Director Jenny Campbell at 
jcampbell@acgme.org. 
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